
 

SPECIAL NOTICE OF ELECTION 
On behalf of the Nisqually Indian Tribal Council, the Nisqually Tribal Third-Party Election 

Auditor, Honest Ballot, is pleased to announce important information for the upcoming 2021 

Tribal Election cycle: 

Important Election Dates: 

Nominations Meeting: Saturday, February 20, 2021 

Nisqually Youth Center 

 10:00 AM  

**The Nominations Meeting will be Subject to COVID-19 Restrictions** 

 

Primary Election:   Saturday, March 13, 2021 

    Billy Frank Jr. Gymnasium  

               MAIL-IN/ABSENTEE ONLY - 5:00 PM 

 

General Election:   Saturday, May 1, 2021  

    Billy Frank Jr. Gymnasium 

    MAIL-IN/ABSENTEE ONLY - 5:00 PM 

 

 

This is a SPECIAL NOMINATION MEETING for Sergeant-at-

Arms ONLY. All persons interested in being nominated for or 

supporting a nomination for Sergeant-of-Arms must attend THIS 

Nominations Meeting, NOT the one on February 6th. 

 

Note that Honest Ballot will circulate further notices and updates throughout the 2021 

election cycle.  If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Honest Ballot 

by phone at (800) 541-1851 or email at honestballot@aol.com.  Customer service is available by 

phone from 9:30 AM to 5:00 PM eastern time, Monday through Friday, and via email at all other 

times.  


